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Attendees: 
 
County of Los Angeles Board of Supervisors 
Donna Termeer, Supervisor Kathryn Barger's Office 
Charles Bostwick, Supervisor Kathryn Barger's Office 
 
County of Los Angeles Departments 
Adriana Ornelas, Public Works 
Benjamin Cortez, Public Works 
Tiffany Caldwell, Department of Regional Planning 
Oscar Gomez, Department of Regional Planning 
Karen Tandler, Los Angeles County District Attorney's Office 
Ariel Verayo, Department of Agricultural Commissioner Weights and Measures 
 
State and other Local Municipalities 
Mica Schuler, City of Palmdale 
Ben Lucha, City of Palmdale 
David Jones, City of Lancaster 
 
Town Councils and other local Organizations 
Guy Randles, Green Valley Town Council 
Tom Lapworth, Antelope Valley Board of Trade 
Jeff Zimmerman, Rural Protection Services 
Shirley Harriman, Lake Los Angeles News 
Annamarie Dyemartin, Littlerock resident 
Erika Schwerdt, iHeart Lake LA Community Group 
Lisa Hemenway, Waste Management 
Josh Mann, Waste Management 
Michael Dudley, Waste Management 
Ashley Cortes, Waste Management 
Ali Van Dereyk, Waste Management 
Jeanine Pon, Green Valley Town Council 
Larissa Nickel, DEHSART/Hinterculture 
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Pledge of Allegiance  
 
Roll Call – Donna Termeer (Committee Chair) 
 
 
Presentation on Draft Bylaws of the Antelope Valley Illegal Dumping Task Force – 
Karen Tandler 
 
Ms. Karen Tandler, District Attorney’s Office, presented the draft Bylaws of the Antelope 
Valley Illegal Dumping Task Force during a Special Meeting to discuss the Bylaws only.   
Ms. Karen presented portions of the Bylaws, such as how the draft was created from 
the Board of Supervisors April 9, 1996, memorandum to work with the Antelope Valley 
Anti-Crime committee to develop solutions regarding illegal dumping in the Antelope 
Valley area.  Ms. Karen also discussed the grievance process, finance process, and 
application process.  Ms. Karen encouraged everyone to read through the draft and 
submit their comments to the Task Force Secretary by Tuesday, January 23, 2019.  The 
existing Board members have up to Thursday, January 31, 2019, to submit their 
comments to the Task Force Secretary.  A final draft document will be presented at the 
next regular meeting, Wednesday, February 6, 2019. 
 
The next Special Meeting for Board elections is scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 
2019, at 2:00 p.m. 
 
 
P:\Sec\JAN 9 2019 AVIDTF_SPECIAL MEETING SUMMARY 


